
 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

On Monday 4th November, the children will be taking part in an Orienteering launch day. 

Each class will be having an orienteering session led by coaches from Enrich Education. 

  

Please could your child come to school wearing their PE kits on this day. 

  

Thank you 

Mrs Nicholls  

  
Sent via 
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